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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE PRESS RELEASE 021717

Subject: Public Workshop Scheduled to Help Influence the Future of the Senior Center
Contact: Garrison De Vine (714) 573-3347 gdevine@tustinca.org
Contact: Stephanie Najera (714) 573-3107 snajera@tustinca.org

The public is invited to attend a workshop on February 23, 2017 from 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. at the Tustin Area Senior 
Center located at 200 South “C” Street. The workshop is geared to help influence the future of the Tustin Area Senior 
Center and senior programs.

Reservations are required to participate in the workshop and a continental breakfast will be provided. Please call (714) 
573-3340 to reserve a spot.
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